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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Sarah Gallagher [SWGall@nyc.rr.com]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:01 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Nuclear Waste Disposal

Ladies?Gentlemen: 
  
NRC should require Hardened On-Site Storage (HOSS) to safeguard high-level radioactive waste against 
accidents, secure it against attacks, and prevent leakage over time into the environment. HOSS would require 
fortifications and the highest quality assurance and control. Hundreds of environmental groups across the U.S. 
have endorsed HOSS. 
  
Until a cost-wise, utterly safe permanent solution is arrived at, we can settle for nothing less than HOSS.  
  
Most sincerely, 
  
Sarah Woodside Gallagher 
1136 First Avenue 
New York, New York 10065  
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